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July 30, 2012 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: DM 12-052, Metromedia Energy, Inc. 
Renewal Application as a CNGS/$350K Bond 

Dear Ms. Howland: 
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Enclosed is a rider adding $300,000 to Metromedia Energy's $50,000 surety 
bond. The resulting $350,000 bond complies with the Commission's updated 
security requirement. 

The surety bond rider is also being express mailed for delivery tomorrow. 

If there are any questions or further information is needed, please contact me 
by phone at (732) 318-3658 or e-mail at gpozza@mmenergy.com. 

Sincerely, 

Goc c£c. L P '?fY 
Gordon L. Pozza 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 

cc: Robert Wyatt, PUC Staff (via E-Mail) 
Adele Leighton, PUC Staff (via E-Mail) 


